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òfor God loves a 
CHEERFUL GIVERé 

2 Corinthians 9:6 -7   
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My dear parishioners,  
 

I 
t was wonderful to witness so much excitement at the Spanish 
Mass, which focused on the Divine Mercy as well as all the 
Masses that weekend. In the Spanish Mass, Father D§vila from 

Venezuela expressed his solidarity with many other citizens of 
that country who are experiencing severe medical hardship, an 
extreme shortage of food and essential items for living that we 
take for granted. Living with frequent electric blackouts makes life 
precarious, especially for the very young and the elderly. I want 
to thank all those who brought essential aid for the benefit of a 
nation in crisis.  
 
What we do and what we hear at our Masses, hopefully, find a 
home in our hearts and activities and that we realize that the 
good news we hear is not only for our own salvation but also 
leads us to challenge injustice abroad and within our own country. 
The challenge of the Easter season is to deepen our mission within 
ourselves. What can we do in response to a love that is much 
more powerful than death? Hopefully, it gives us the courage to 
work with the various groups that make up our city and our coun-
try, as well as other countries, other faiths, or with those who do 
not follow any faith, and also with those who feel excluded from 
our churches.  
 
We have a challenge, my friends. As we prepare to return to a re-
newed sanctuary, I hope that our hearts, like Peter's in today's 
gospel, experience divine love and that we, in turn, can help bring 
new and renewed life to our brothers and sisters wherever they 
are, and who may be facing persecution, rejection, and death. The 
filmmaker and writer, Dennis Potter in his play, óSeeing the Blos-
somô, said: "Religion for me has always been the wound, not the 
bandage." Together, with the grace of a Wounded Risen Jesus, we 
may endeavor with all the goodness, courage, and grace that we 
have to be the bandage for those in need.  
 
With every Easter blessing,  
 
Fr. Phil Lloyd 
 
Pastor 
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BOOK  
CLUB 
with Father Phil Lloyd 

Tuesday, May 14th,  

at 2:00 pm  

in the red room of the 
Church office.   

All are invited to join us for the 

weekly Adult Education Group 

called òSunday by  Sunday.ó   

We meet weekly after 10:00 am 

Mass from  11:15 a.m. - 12:15 p.m.  

on the second floor of the gym.  

This is a wonderful opportunity 

for fellowship, faith sharing and 

reflecting on 

the  Sunday  readings.    

For more information contact  

Mike or Suzanne Kidder  

at 901-674-1149 or  

smkidder747@gmail.com  



Every Saturday  
at noon,  

in the Blessed  
Sacrament Chapel. 

#ÏÍÅ ÁÎÄ ÐÒÁÙ  
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Please contact Jennifer Mata at  

713-408-3534 for more information. 
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We welcome these new Catholics 
into the Roman Catholic Church by 
the Sacrament of Holy Baptism.  
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Jayden Eduardo Martinez 
 

Benjamin Ricardo Rivera 
 

Rylan Arriaga 
 

Lee Michael Sellers Jr. 
 

Colin Edward Dyer 
 

Mary Kamilah Latif 

We congratulate  

this couple,  

who received  

the Sacrament of Marriage.  

May God bless them each and  

every day and enlighten them 

with His grace. 

 

Suzanne Tran and  

Bryan Schexnayder  

 

Liliana Molina and  

Matias Pe¶a  

 

Steven Mazzola Jr. and   

Stephanie Kroon  
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Sybil Gaines Echeverri 
 

Adolph Sebesta 
 

Evelio Macedo 
 

Eternal Rest  

Grant Unto Them O Lord... 

v8-8`¢Z· 28-8 -82 
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Please join us in congratulating 
the following children who  

received First Holy Communion. 
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Gabriella Bravo Pontrelli 
 

Michael Warren Pontrelli 
 

Mabel Jane Rogue Herce 
 

Christopher Alan Schaefer 
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Please join us for fellowship and faith-centered discussion at 

the May St. Theresa of the Little Way Womenôs Group meeting. 

These meetings take place the second Tuesday of each month. 

 

Tuesday, May 14 
From 6:30pm to 8:00pm 
In the Church Office 

 

Bring your favorite food, snack or beverage to share. 

 

All women --  young or young at heart, single or married, new moms 

and/or working professionals are welcome. We hope to see you there! 

 

For questions, please contact 

Mariella Diaz at mariella_zooma@msn.com 

Capital Campaign  

Online Giving  

¶ To make your gift online visit:  
 

   https://secure.qgiv.com/for/
capitacampa or visit our website and se-
lect Capital Campaign  under the Giving tab. 

 

¶ We now have E-checks! You can set your 
pledges or make donations online using your 
checking account. 

Use the QR Code  
for easy   

online access. 

St. Theresa of the Little Way Womenôs Group 

https://secure.qgiv.com/for/capitacampa
https://secure.qgiv.com/for/capitacampa
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Please consider donating to Vacation Bible School. 
We are in need of the following items 

ƍ Hand Wipes 

ƍ Hand Sanitizer 

ƍ Kleenex ï small travel size 

ƍ Paper Towels 

ƍ Snack size baggies 

ƍ Quart size baggies 

ƍ Gallon size baggies 

ƍ Napkins 

ƍ Pool noodles 
Monetary donations are always welcome! 
Please drop items off at the Church Office. 

Thank you in advance for supporting our VBS Program! 
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Get in on Summertime 
Fun and Make  
a Difference  

Want to schedule a fun summer activity with family or friends? 
You'll have fun and feel great after helping at the Christian Com-

munity Service Center's Back To School program.  
 

In just a few hours, your group will make a huge difference to 
some of the 6,500 students that Back To School will outfit with 
the tools they need to succeed in the coming school year.  

 
So grab your family or a group of friends 
and package school supplies on July 27th,  
or help client families pick up their materi-
als August 2-3. All events begin at 7:30 
a.m. and are located at Faith Lutheran 
Church (4600 Bellaire Blvd). Individu-
al volunteers may just show up but groups 
of 8+ volunteers should sign up in ad-
vance with Youth Services Manager Cathy 
Brown at seasonal@ccschouston.org. 

�9�R�O�X�Q�W�H�H�U�V���D�W���%�D�F�N���7�R���6�F�K�R�R�O������������  


